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Good morning,
I am a new mom and unable to sign up to testify this morning for the hearing on SB 24, but I
would like to make sure my voice is noted. 

I live in Fairbanks, am a new mom, and I also coach for a competitive swim team. I think it is
very important to actively support initiatives and laws that make the world better for the kids
that I coach, and my new daughter as she grows up in this community. I know from my step-
kids that vaping continues to be a problem in the schools they attend. 
I strongly support raising the age to buy/sell/possess nicotine products to the age of 21, and I
think we are long overdue in taxing vaping products. 
Please support SB 24.

Thank you, 
Alyssa Bloom-Keill
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